
The Great Fire of London

Art  and 
Design Technology: 
We will be creating our own 
motifs and we will be 
exploring line, shape,texture.
We will also be creating 2D 
models, using different 
techniques to join and attach 

materials.

Mathematics: 
During this term, we will revise 
the areas of maths that we have 
visited over autumn term and 
start to learn about measurement.

● Place value (within 20 and 
50)

● Addition and subtraction 
● Length and height
● Mass and volume

How you can help:
- continue to practise adding and 
subtracting 
- practising naming the months of the 
year and days of the week in order 
- counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s.
- going over the spellings for the 
numbers one to fifty. 
- practise finding one and ten more or 
less than a number within 100.

History:
We will also be learning about The Great Fire of London, the 
key events of the fire, what London was like at the time of 
the fire, including features and types of buildings, making 
comparisons and sequencing events in chronological order.

P.E.
We will be teaching PE twice a week. Please make sure 
your child is wearing their PE kit to school. We will 
continue with daily movement activities and a daily dash.
Monday- Fitness with Coach T
Friday - Real PE Units 3 (Cognitive: dynamic balance 
and stance) and 4  (Creative: ball skills and counter 
balance) with Miss Tansley

R.E.
Our topic for this half term is the 
key beliefs of Judaism and how 
these are applied to daily life. 
We will also look at how key 
practices, values and ideals 
influence and underpin behaviour 
and attitudes.

Geography:
The children will be learning about the 
United Kingdom, the city of London, its 
famous landmarks and comparing it to 
another international capital city. 
They will name and describe the 
purpose of human features and 
landmarks.

English: 
Children will be creating 
their own diary entries and 
writing stories based in 
London. They will be 
writing lists, labels and 
captions.Children will 
develop their topic 
vocabulary and learn how 
to present information 
concisely.  Children will 
also be learning how to 
write a set of directions 
from one landmark to 
another.
Y1  will be focussing on 
building language, 
vocabulary and grammar. 
We will continue to work 
on practising correct letter 
and number formation. 

Phonics and reading:

It is vital for your child  to 
be reading every day. The 
reading planet colour
banded books will reinforce 
children’s learning and 
knowledge of phonics.

Please ensure that their 
books are in their bags 
every day.

Wellbeing
We will continue with our weekly wellbeing tasks and PHSE 
lessons about coping with different emotions using the zones of 
regulation. 
We will also learn about safety and what to do in an emergency.

Year One Spring 2025

Science:
Y1 will be learning 
about seasonal 
changes. This will 
include looking at the 
growth and 
development of 
animals and plants 
and changes in the 
weather.

Music:
We will be learning about 
musical vocabulary and vocal 
and body sounds through the 
themes of ‘By the Sea’ and 
‘Under the Sea’.

Computing:
Y1 will be learning about 
programming, using Bee-Bots and 
online safety.


